DATE:       
September 18, 2006
TO:           
All Employees

FROM:      
Robert Saliski

SUBJECT: 
E-MAIL MISUSE
I have recently been informed that a number of individuals are using the companies e-mail system for personal reasons outside of work for the company. While this may not seem like it is a crucial problem that should be worried about, I have to stress the importance of keeping the e-mail addresses for work and work only. Using the addresses for personal reasons can cause problems as anything can happen to an open email address. Acme can not afford to fix any damages that may occur from using the e-mail’s as we are still a small company with limited funding. Fixing any computer systems due to attached viruses present in the emails is for the time being, out of the question. 
There are plenty of other e-mail systems on the internet that grant requests for addresses that can be used for your personal use instead of your company account. Please from now on, use one of these free options like an account provided by “Yahoo.Com” or anywhere else. As long as work gets done on time, you may use your personal accounts whenever you wish. Any continued use of the system will have to be dealt with individually so please find another source for an e-mail as soon as possible to prevent any future problems. Feel free to come to me to talk about the issue if anyone wants to discuss it further. Thank you for your cooperation in the matter and I hope everything turns out well. 

